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Dear Potential Sponsor,

On behalf of the Brant Battalion xx hockey team, we would like to extend an invitation for you to become a sponsor for our inaugural 2024-25 season. The Battalion hockey club is a competitive team for children born in xx. We are looking for sponsors who are willing to donate money to assist in covering our major expenses such as tournament entry fees, ice time, officials, and other expenses that are incurred associated with operating a travelling hockey team.

We are committed to the long-term growth and development of our players. While winning is great, seeing these fine young players develop and succeed in a fun and supportive atmosphere is our primary goal. We are hoping your organization would like to be a part of this fun and rewarding experience and we would appreciate your financial support.  

As a team we are looking for monetary support in any amount & in turn we will display your logo on the website, team banner that is displayed as all games, both home & away. A receipt will be issued for tax purposes.

The Brant Battalion xx hockey team appreciates any support you would be able to provide. We truly appreciate your consideration in this effort to assist our team for this hockey season.  Please do not hesitate to contact with any questions. 

All cheques can be made out to Brant Battalion xx hockey team and arrangements can be made to pick up the cheque.

Thanks in advance for your much-appreciated support.
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